
From: Christopher Livingston
To: FOIA Metra
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Good Afternoon Metra FOIA Officer,
        I’m looking for blueprints to the Highliners that run your electric line for a 3rd party project for
Trainz Simulator produced by N3V. To be more precise I’m looking for the blueprints to the Highliners
delivered by Bombardier between 1978-1979 that were retired in early 2016, if you don’t have these on
record could you possible direct me on who might have the blueprints on record. If possible could I also
get blueprints to the Nippon Sharyo Highliners, because these are still in service I understand if you
can’t give out information to the public. I look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,
Christopher Livingston
___________________
Christopher Livingston




